
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

APPROPRIATIONS ORDINANCE AMENDMENT FOR FY 24 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Winchester, Idaho will hold a public hearing for consideration of a proposed amendment for the fiscal 

year 2024 budget.  The hearing will be held at Winchester City Hall, 501 Nezperce Ave. 7:00 p.m. on September 3, 2024.  The proposed amendment 

reflects additional revenues in the form of grant money from LHTAC to update Transportation plans for Winchester and other local road districts 

        

 FY 22 FY 22 FY 23 FY 23 FY 24 FY 24 FY 24 

        

 

Actual 
Expenditures 

Actual 
Revenue 

Actual 
Revenue 

Actual 
Expenditures 

Budgeted 
Revenue 

Budgeted 
Expenditures 

Increase over 
Origial 
Appropriation 

STREETS $109,217.09 $95,449.57 $77,601.48 $115,006.77 $143,600.00 $143,600.00 $30,000.00 
 

 

At said hearing any interested person may appear and show cause, if any he has, why such proposed appropriations ordinance amendment should 

or should not be adopted.  City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone desiring accommodations for disabilities related to the 

hearing, please contact City Hall,  924-5358 at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing. 

 

LeAnn J. Trautman, City Clerk 

 

Publish August 22 and 29, 2024. 

 

 

 


